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The Maritime Administration Department (MARAD) hereby notifies all vessels operating 
and/ or within the Harbour of Georgetown, that the Guyana Power & Light Company (GPL) 
will be permanently removing the two submarine power cables laid at GPL Vreed en Hoop to 
Princess Street Outfalls and Vriesland to Craig.  
 
This operation is scheduled to conclude on October 16, 2024, and will incorporate the use of 
MV Lynx and DB TZC 333 that would display the international signal for vessels engaged in 
such activities: 
 
 
These submarine cables were laid along the following coordinates: 
 

  
Positions refers to WGS 84 Datum 

 

 
 

No. Latitude 
(N) 

Longitude (W) Remarks 

1 06° 48ʹ.423 058° 10ʹ.627 GPL Vreed- en Hoop to Princess Street  
Submarine Cable   2 06° 48ʹ.271 058° 10ʹ.172 

3 06° 41ʹ.316 058° 11ʹ.116 Vriesland to Craig  Submarine Cable   

4 06° 41ʹ.152 058° 11ʹ.525 



 
 

INSET OF CHART BA 519 
 

All vessels are also required to communicate with the vessels or Georgetown Lighthouse on 
VHF Ch. 16 

 
 
L Baird 
Harbour Master (Ag) 
For Director General 
 

October 14, 2024 

 

 

 


